
                                      July 1, 1993


        REPORT TO THE HONORABLE


            MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL


        CITY COUNCIL GUIDELINES ON EX PARTE


        COMMUNICATIONS BY COUNCILMEMBERS


             Because of continued interest and need, I am issuing my


        June 15, 1990, Report to the Honorable Mayor and City Council


        with a new Attachment A for your guidance.


             Attachment A contains reference to new San Diego Municipal


        Code provisions pertaining to land use hearings.  The attachment


        is designed to help you determine whether you or your staff may


        attend land use meetings outside the public hearings.


             If you have particular questions, please telephone Deputy


        City Attorney Cristie C. McGuire.


                            Respectfully submitted,


                            JOHN W. WITT


                            City Attorney
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